
You are cordially invited to attend this year’s Junior/Senior Prom on May 6, 2023 in the

Wilson High School Gymnasium. Please read the following invitation as there are some

details you will need to know and guidelines you will need to follow.

● The theme this year is “Under the Stars”.

● This year there will be a buffet style dinner catered by GNA.

● You may begin to arrive at 5:00 p.m. and must be in the door by 6:00 p.m.

● Tickets will be $73 for an individual ticket. (Checks are preferred and should be

made payable to “Wilson Prom Committee.”) The ticket price covers GNA catered

dinner, a professional photo package of pictures, professional lighting, decorations,

and DJ entertainment.

● ONLY STUDENTS are permitted to purchase tickets; friends cannot buy them for

you.

**TICKETS ARE NON-REFUNDABLE AND NON-TRANSFERABLE! (Even if a couple breaks up!)**

● If your date is a non-Wilson student, he/she MUST complete the guest form, which

you can get in L101 or in the Upper House Office. PLEASE follow the instructions!!!

NO guests below the 9
th
grade or guests who are 21 years of age or older will be

permitted!! (Can be found in your student handbook). The guest form is due to

Mrs. Witmoyer in L101 by April 27
th
. Please note that the school has final say on

your guest and may revoke your guest form at which point you will be notified.

● Please keep in mind that attending Prom is a privilege and only students in good

standing may attend. Even though you are not “in school” appropriate behavior is

expected, and Wilson policies will still be in place. Please remember that attending

graduation is a privilege as well.

● Discipline issues that may have occurred during the year may hinder your

attendance at the prom. Please note that this decision will be made by either the

principal or assistant principals. You will be contacted if there is an issue.



Attire & Conduct

● PLEASE keep in mind that your attire for the evening should reflect a certain level of

school appropriateness and modesty for a high school prom. Students whose attire is

not, in the judgment of the school administration, appropriate for a high school

prom, will be required to wear a cover-up (for the entire evening) provided by the

school, or they will be asked to leave. We ask your compliance in this matter to avoid

unpleasant situations for both the school and the noncompliant party.

● If you have any concerns about your prom attire prior to the prom, stop into the

Upper House Office and talk to an administrator.

● DANCING: Finally, we ask all students’ cooperation in upholding the dignity and

formality of a prom by avoiding inappropriate or openly suggestive dancing. Students

who dance inappropriately will be asked to leave the dance floor, and may be asked to

leave the prom as well.

● All students should be advised that participation in the prom, baccalaureate, and

commencement are privileges, not rights, of Wilson students. Any student who

commits a level three or level four offense during the second semester will be

denied the privilege of participating in any or all of these events. In addition,

any student involved in a “senior prank” may be denied the above privileges. These

decisions are at the discretion of the High School administration. In addition,

students who have accrued 30+ discipline offenses may be denied the above

privileges.

● If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Witmoyer in room L101.


